T wish to thank the Bditor for the-opportunity of
sending greetings to all tha readers of this publicatiom,

The issue of the Amerindian Lands Commission is one
which has concerned the People's Progressive Party for a
considerable time, My Party, in April iast year, called
upon the Government to honour its promise to settle the
question of titles to lands to the Amerindian people before
Independence, in conformity with the promise given when the
Indspsndence Constitution was being drafted and agreement on
this point was roached in November 1965. 1

Unfortunately, the Govermsent did not fulfill its promise
to settle the question of titles to lands before Independense.
In faet, it has taken t&tdnﬂumtﬂllwq lxm to even
get the Amerindisn Lands Comnissién started.

The P.P.P. warned in April last year that mo time 1limi%
had been set for the work of the Commission and consequently
it could take as long as it wished to settle this very lme
portant matter, Also thers was no guarantee that the proe
mises given sinee *1985 would be fulfilled to the letier,

This issue is a cause af mich concern by the Amerindian
people whose very future dopends on the sincerity and honesty
of the Commission’s work. '

As Leader of the ﬂppnltiﬂ. I promise to do all in my
pover. 46 see that justiee f.l ‘meted out to the Amerindian people
and f_iil'l the promises made are fulfilled. The battle for ;
fairplay and justice is not limited to the problems of the
Amerindian peoples, but to the whole nation at this trying
time when the very feundations of liberty and demceracy are
challenged by a government which has mo real interest in the
plight for the poorer pecple of Guyana.
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Dear 5ir,

At last the long awaited Amerindian Landd Commicsion is now fully
congtituted and will get down to business this month.

Please send us a message to the Amerindians for the September issue
of our Jourmal 'Kak Bragon' which we hope to publish about the 15th,

Yours sincerely,

Anthony vas,
Editor,
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